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THIS IS AN EXTERNAL EMAIL

Dear City of London,

I live in flat  in Dominion House, Bart’s Square, Bartholomew Close, overlooking Chicago Booth
University.

The purpose of this message is to express my very strong objection to your granting an alcohol license to
Chicago Booth University. In fact, I am honestly shocked that a University would think encouraging alcohol
consumption by its students on its premises until 3am, 7 days a week is a good way to support expensive higher
education and keep its community safe.

Furthermore, having drunk students in the square at all hours would no doubt become a major public nuisance
to all residents of Bart’s Square and surely lower the value of all properties subject to all the noise and societal
challenges that come from public drunkenness. This is a very quiet neighborhood where there is frankly no
desire or place for this type of establishment.

I strongly urge you to deny this license.

Thank you for considering the values and opinions of those of us who need to sleep well before 3am so we can
go to work in the morning!

Regards

Sylvia Pozezanac
Mobile 

 my iPad




